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Cazier, Tim

From: Cazier, Tim
Sent: Monday, August 06, 2012 2:30 PM
To: 'Patrick Siglin'
Subject: FW: Modification comment
Attachments: Monitoring Well KH Comments to DRMS FINAL.doc; AdrianBrown Geohydro Report.doc; 

Black Range Minerals in the Early Stages of Mining.docx; Presentation-Aust-Uranium-
Confrence_18-7-12.pdf

Patrick – Attached is the second of two comments I am forwarding to you.  Please let me know if you don’t get the other 

one I sent previously. 

 

 

Tim Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist  

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO  80203 

ph: 303-866-3567 x8169 

fax: 303-832-8106 

tim.cazier@state.co.us 

 
 

From: Khawklee@aol.com [mailto:Khawklee@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 30, 2012 11:29 PM 

To: Cazier, Tim 

Cc: King, Mike; Pineda, Loretta 
Subject: Modification comment 

 
Dear Mr. Cazier, Mr. King and Ms. Pineda, 
Please find my comments attached regarding Black Range Minerals (BLR) communication to DRMS regarding Monitoring 
wells.  
  
I send this email to all three of you because I believe that the type of mining BLR intends to use has no current 
regulations. 
  
I respectfully request a reply as to how this type of mining would be regulated.  
  
And an answer as to whether or not at this stage it would fall under the ISL rule 1.4.3 for pre-application requirements? 
  
Thank you for your time. 
Kay Hawklee 
(719) 275-2881 
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Cazier, Tim

From: Cazier, Tim
Sent: Monday, August 06, 2012 2:28 PM
To: 'Patrick Siglin'
Subject: FW: Black Range Minerals, P-2009-025
Attachments: TAC- DRMS Ltr  7.30.12.pdf

Patrick – Attached is the first of two comments I am forwarding to you.  Please let me know if you don’t get the other 

one that will follow shortly. 

 

Tim Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist  

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO  80203 

ph: 303-866-3567 x8169 

fax: 303-832-8106 

tim.cazier@state.co.us 

 
 

From: Lee J Alter [mailto:alterconsult@starband.net]  

Sent: Monday, July 30, 2012 7:55 AM 
To: Cazier, Tim 

Cc: King, Mike; Kaldenbach, Tom; sscarter@blm.gov; bill.giordano@fremontco.com 

Subject: Black Range Minerals, P-2009-025 

 

Dear Mr. Cazier: 

  

Attached please find the comment letter from the Tallahassee Area Community regarding the July 18,2012 

application for a modification of NOI P-2009-025 that was posted on the DRMS website on July 23, 2012. 

  

Lee J Alter 

  

  


